I am very grateful to receive this scholarship. I have two grandfathers who served in the military and are proud veterans. My Grandpa Kenny is a member of the 11th ACVVC. He was excited to hear I had received this award. I am thankful to have the opportunity through this scholarship to honor my grandparents and all veterans who valiantly served our country. This scholarship will help me pursue my goal of becoming an agricultural engineer at Iowa State University. I am proud of both my grandfathers, and I hope in turn, I can make them proud as well.
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